
 
TRAFFIC ALERT 

 

   Extended Lane Closures at Golden Glades Interchange 
 

 

 

 

 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has scheduled extended lane closures at the Golden 

Glades Interchange to allow crews to begin repairs to the westbound Palmetto 

Expressway/State Road (SR) 826 bridge over the westbound NW 7 Avenue Extension. 

 

Extended lane closures have been scheduled from 9 p.m. Tuesday, March 21, 

through the end of April 2023 for the following: 

 

• Northbound Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 entrance ramp from N. Miami Beach 

Boulevard/NW 167 Avenue 

• Northbound Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 entrance ramp from southbound I-95 

• Westbound SR 826 entrance ramp from N. Miami Beach Boulevard/NW 167 

Avenue  

• Westbound SR 826 entrance ramp from southbound I-95 

 

One lane will remain open on the westbound SR 826 bridge over the NW 7 Avenue 

Extension which provides access to both northbound Florida’s Turnpike and 

westbound SR 826. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Public Information 

 
Yasir Mercado  

Community Outreach Specialist 
305-964-4861 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

yasir.mercado@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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